
RE:   Redistricting Option B!! 

I would like to encourage the members of the Redistricting Committee to select Option B for Congressional, State Senate 

and State House Districts. 

Options B are the only maps that are set up so that: 

•         The lines are contiguous. 

•         They have equal population. 

•         There are no unnecessary divisions of people with the same values! 

•         The transportation links are logical. 

•         They keep existing geographical & political boundaries. 

We need to have fair representation in this state!  Option B for all districts will provide that.  The other options 

absolutely will not, 40% of the population will be determining who represents us.  I’m tire of living in a state run by 

people who have been elected by a very limited geographical area.  There is a reason why people are moving out of 

Oregon or pushing to join a neighboring state.  I grew up in Klamath County!  I want FAIR representation in my home 

state!   

I can’t stress how vital this is to ensure that We the People of this great state have these districts set up in a 

way that is fair to the entire population. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Rodgers 

Klamath County PCP District 11 

 


